STHS athletic realignment

Don Borges, South Tahoe High School athletic director, reports
that STHS is scheduled to compete in the 4A for the 2010-11
athletic season.

On Monday, he will be in Winnemucca to observe the 3A-2A AD
meeting and their discussion about realignment for next year.

On Tuesday, the NIAA is expected to send him the proposal and
LTUSDa€™s options for realignment.
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